Town of Raynham

Tree Warden

£e

£ A

#i
Q\. Yolor tdant

|

-
= i
&

TN TG

Notice of a Public Hearing _ -

For Tree Removal > o 8

In accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws (M.G.L.),
Chapter 87, Sections 3 and 4, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be
held at 4:30 PM, on Wednesday, June 7, 2023, in the Town Hall Meeting Room,
558 South Main Street, Raynham, MA to consider the removal ofthe following

public trees:

272 Mill Street — Twelve trees: one 9” Pine tree, two 12” Pine trees, one
16” Pine tree, five 24” Pine trees, one 30” Pine tree, and two 36” Pine trees.

Mill Street (diagonally across from 272 Mill Street/pole number 19,
northeasterly, and northwesterly)— Three trees: one 16” Pine tree, one 16”

Oak, and one 36” Pine tree.

291 Mill Street — One tree: one 14” Pine tree.

Mill Street (diagonally across from 291 Mill Street, Southerly)— Four trees:
one 32” Oak, one 36” Oak, one 12” Black Cherry, and one 36” Pine tree.

The trees identified above are proposed to be removed as part of the Mill Street
Roadway Improvements Project. Trees conflict with planned construction
activities. They have been posted for public inspection. In accordance with M.G.L.
Chapter 87, any objections to removing any of these trees must be submitted in
writing to the Tree Warden before or at this public hearing. Please direct questions
about this proposed removal to the Tree Warden. The email address forthe Tree
Warden, Mr. Glavin, is bglavin09@yahoo.com. The mailing address for the Tree
Warden, Mr. Glavin, is 558 South Main Street, Raynham, MA02767.



